NW Drama Meet

Pre-Registration

Begins Monday

Pre-registration for the fourth

annual Northwest Drama Confer-

ence, to be held on the University

campus Feb. 8, 9, and 10, will be-

gin Monday in the box office of the

For the student registration fee

of \$1, students may attend all con-

ference meetings, and in addition

see three stage productions free of charge—"Right You Are," the reg-

ular University production, "The

Guardsman," done by the Port-

land Civic Theater group, and "Our Lady of Fatima," performed

by the Abbey players of Olympia,

Students may attend any of the

regular performances of "Right

You Are," if they prefer not to

attend it during the conference,

said Virginia Hall, theater business

manager. The other two plays will

be given during the conference

The Northwest Drama Confer-

ence held its first meeting on the

campus four years ago. Since that

time, it has met every year at the

University, increasing its activity at each meeting. It brings theater

people from Oregon, Washington,

and Idaho to Eugene, to discuss

mutual problems and aspects of

the theater. Both academic and

community groups are represented.

TODAY'S STAFF

Anita Holmes, Tom King

Desk Editor: Joe Floren

Assistant Managing Editors:

Desk Staff: Bud Hurst, Virginia

NIGHT STAFF

Word, Sue Riddlesbarger, Mary

"HARVEY"

Hedy Lamar

"ECSTASY"

'Alcatraz Island'

Ann Sheridan

"San Quentin"

Tarzan and the Slave Girl'

"The Miniver Story"

Greer Garson

Robert Young

"Western Union"

"Bob, Son of Battle"

Humphrey Bogart

Night Editor: Bill Holman Night Staff: Don Smith, Pat

Fowler, Jeanne Bosserdet

University Theater.

Wash.

weekend.

Inquiring Reporter

Salary Boost Due Profs, Students Say

By Helen Jackson

It's too bad, for professors, that Oregon students don't make up the State Board of Higher Education. Every single student asked the question "What do you think of the faculty request to the state board for a 20 per cent pay raise?" seemed to think it was "the thing," although for varying rea-

Charlotte Alexander-senior in speech-"I think there should be a definite increase in pay, because it would give the Oregon campus the opportunity to bring professors from other colleges to this faculty. Also it should make those here more willing to stay."

Bev Ostrum-junior in English "I think it's a very good idea because they aren't getting enough pay as it is."

Phil Johnson-sophomore in pre-Naw-"I believe it's an excellent idea .The cost of living increases necessitate additional income for instructors."

Jim Owens-sophomore in business-"The cry is out for professors, and how do we expect to get them if their present pay does not meet the rising cost of living?"

Gerry Pearson-sophomore in English-"I think it's just fine in that it might draw some better professors, perhaps from Eastern colleges. The amount of effort that some of them put into a class doesn't correspond with the amount In Court Today they are paid."

Carma Ferguson-freshman in pre-med-"I think they should have it. With everyone else getting pay increases it's only fair that they too should get larger salaries."

Joanne Bohmann-freshman in liberal arts-"I think they should get more wages, because often both the husband and wife usually have to work to keep the family going."

Eight Men Pledged By Law Fraternity

Eight men from the first year law class were recently pledged to Phi Alpha Delta, national professional law fraternity.

Pledges were Robert A. Boyer, Thomas B. Brand, Milton O. Brown, Wallace R. Casebeer, Duane Craske, J. Kelly Farris, Herman L. Lind, and Robert C. Snashall.

> LET'S GO TO CABLES

> > (DRIVE IN)

Square Dance Class Meets

Seventy-five people met for two hours of square and folk dancing Wednesday night in Gerlinger annex.

Miss Rosamond Wentworth, associate professor of physical education, called dances part of the evening. Miss Bettie Owen, instructor in physical education, led the "Kentucky Running Step," a folk dance from the Appalachian mountain area. In future meetings of the group she will lead more folk dances that have originated in the southeastern region of the United States.

The square dance group will meet as usual in the Student Union ballroom next week

Power Failure Halts DE Presses

A power failure early Thursday morning "stopped the presses" and prevented delivery of the Emerald to most campus living organiza-

Electricity went out and the press rolled to a stop after only a few copies of the paper had been printed. When service was resumed, the papers were run off and delivered to the Co-op, Student Union, and other centrally located points for pickup by students.

A Eugene Water and Electric Board workman said the University Press was probably involved in an outage caused by the mistake of another workman in manipulating some seldom-used equip-

Never having had occasion to operate that particular switch before, the workman believed he had closed the circuit, which remained open until the error was discover-

Sutton to Appear

John Sutton, sophomore in business administration, who Wednesday morning locked himself in his car when Eugene police stopped him on a charge of violation of the basic rule, was released from jail Wednesday on bail posted by Ray Hawk, director of men's affairs.

Halted by police early Wednesday, Sutton refused to accept a citation, rolling up the windows and locking the car doors. Officers forced open a window and carried Sutton to their patrol car. Sutton was booked at headquarters on charges of disorderly conduct and violation of the basic rule, and then placed in the city jail.

According to Hawk, Sutton "felt that the officers were abusive so he crawled into his car and locked

Sutton has been requested to appear in court at 8:30 a.m. today to answer charges.

Who's Your Man?

Names of candidates for the King of Hearts contest may be turned in to Pat Johnson, Delta Delta Delta, or Connie Olson, Delta Zeta, by Sunday evening.

Each men's living organization is selecting a candidate for king on the basis of appearance, personality, and interest or participation in campus activities

The King of Hearts, selected annually, will be crowned Feb. 9, the night of the Heart Hop, "girl-askboy" dance.

DANCE...

to the music of

BILL RILEY

and his orchestra

DELORES MOORE

featured singer

"MUSIC WITH A BEAT" (CLUB)

PLAYGROUNDS EVERY SATURDAY NIGHT

Turn right at the neon sign on McKenzie Hiway 4 miles above Jasper

YMCA Tells Need For Hi-Y Leaders

Anyone interested in assisting in the leadership of junior high school Hi-Y clubs is asked to contact the YMCA office, according to Wayne Carothers, chairman of the YMCA community service commission.

One club is now in operation and leaders are needed in order that other clubs may be formed, Carothers said. "This could be a good opportunity for participation in community life after college, particularly for those interested in the educational field. The time involved will be quite flexible and adjustable to a student's free time," he added.

Qualifications necessary are an interest in, and experience with, boys' clubs.

The first historic football game took place in January 1894 at Eugene against Albany. The final score of this exciting game was Albany 2, Oregon 44.

Place your ad at the Student Union, main desk or at the Shack, in person or phone ext. 219, between 2 and 4 p.m. Monday-Friday.

Rates: First insertion 4e a word; subsequent insertions, 2c per word.

LOST: In SU Cafeteria Ronson lighter brown turquoise panels. Finder please notify YMCA Daniel Yuzon, Reward.

FOR RENT: Trailer space-very nice. Near U. of O. Couple only. 1481 Columbia.

FOR RENT: One room apartment. Private entrance. Bath. Phone 5-7440.

LOST: Green Shaeffer pen and French book in Commerce. Call Sue Griffin, 484.

Do you need auto insurance? Phone Tom Barry 4-2269, representative for Parmenter Insurance Agency of Eugene.

Briggs to Interview Students Interested in Church Work

Students interested in going into dam, Holland and the Younger church work will have an opportunion Churches Conference in Switzer-Briggs, field secretary for the missionary personnel department of tion Theological Conference in the board of missions and church Holland in 1948. extension of the Methodist Church, Tuesday and Wednesday on the and Northwestern University, her University campus.

Interviews may be scheduled through the Wesley Foundation interested in full-time Christian office, telephone 4-1043. Miss service. Briggs will be a guest of the foundation.

Miss Briggs has served as a missionary in North Africa. While abroad she attended World Council of Churches camps in Amster- dents.

ity to talk with Miss Margaret land. She was a delegate to the World Student Christian Federa-

A graduate of Stephens College specific duties are to contact students throughout the United States

In connection with her coming, Wesley Foundation will begin a Christian Vocation Seminar at a pot-luck dinner Tuesday. The meeting is open to any interested stu-

HAVE YOU HEARD

Curt Finch and His Orchestra

SATURDAY NIGHT 9:30-12:30

An Entirely New Experience

in a

MOTION PICTURE

Dumas' "Lady of the Camellias" comes to glowing life . . . as it is tenderly told in English for the first time . . . with the immortal music of Verdi's opera, gloriously performed.

Columbia Pictures Presents:

he Lost One"

(La Traviata)

Nelly Corradi and introducing Gino Mattera . . . music by Guisippe Verdi. Short Feature:

> "A Voice is Born" starring Hungarian tenor Miklas Gafne

COMING SUNDAY

Student Union Ballroom

Two showings: 1:45 and 4:00

Admission: 30c

Sponsored by Student Union Board